From: <iovs@arvo.org>

Date: Mon, Jan 11, 2016 at 12:09 PM

Subject: Thank you for an Exceptional Investigative Ophthalmology & Visual Science Review
To: drhays@ucla.edu

Dear Prof. Hays:

Thank you for reviewing manuscript [OVS-xx-XXXXX.

Your evaluation of this manuscript received the ranking of "Exceptionally Good Review," an assessment
given to only a few of the most thoughtful, expert and helpful reviews of the many manuscripts sent to
Investigative Ophthalmology & Visual Science. Reviews like the one you provided help the authors
improve their work and maintain the high standards expected by the Investigative Ophthalmology &
Visual Science Editorial Board.

Your expert assistance with the review process is greatly appreciated. Reviews of this high standard
advance vision science and improve the stature of the journal.

With great appreciation,

Thomas Yorio, PhD, FARVO

Editor-in-Chief, IOVS

Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs and Research
Professor, Pharmacology & Neuroscience

UNT Health Science Center

Fort Worth, Texas 76107



